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California Public Utilities Commission ssavelesiluescaMaclegn
c/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood St., Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301
Dear Mr. Rosauer,
We have been residents of Mission Viejo for 23 years. We also live in the area that will
be directly affected by the installation of new power lines. We have MAJOR health issue
concerns as well as aesthetics. Our property values will certainly suffer should these
lines be installed. In speaking with other neighbors we also learned that Edison did not
follow the proper procedure for this project.
Please consider all these issues as if it were your own neighborhood.
Thank you,
jgzlzg /{{éé // Z /é( cké
Mike and Sheila Kell d/
21931 Palanca 4
Mission Viejo, CA 92692
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21-1 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF and General Response GR-2 regarding
potential effects to property values.
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